DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS

REPORT ON PARENT-TEACHER MEETING

Annual parent-teacher meeting of the department of Mathematics was held on 06.01.2017 on the college premises. Twelve parents were present in the said meeting. At the outset Prof. Ranjitranjan Sahoo, Academic Bursar of the college gave introductory address in which he discussed the essence of such meeting .Prof. Jyotsnamayee Pati head of the department of Mathematics highlighted on objective of the meeting and requested the parents to place their constructive proposals and suggestions for quality enhancement in teaching and infrastructural facility .

Some parents suggested arrangement of more remedial classes while some other parents raised the stock of books in the library. Prof. Pati assured them of initiating remedial steps for addressing the problems raised by the parents.

The discussion was very interactive and participative. The meeting ended with vote of thanks offered by Prof. Nibedita Nayak.



